
|  Portable Electrotherapy

Ordering Information

Part Number Description

Cefar Rehab X2

2942 Rehab X2, Complete kit including hand 
switch (EN-ES-FR-IT-SE-DE-PT-FN-TU)

Standard Accessories

1240 Set of Lead Wires (2 pcs)

2948 Cefar Rehab X2 User Manual 
(EN-ES-FR-IT-SE)

1559 Cefar Bag (Black), 2ch

1495 Cefar Neck Strap

1551 Batteries, Alk 1.5V AA (2 pcs)

1845 Hand Switch

Optional Accessories

1570 Fast Charger 1.2V

1575 Rechargeable Batteries 1800 mAh

For Electrodes, please see pages 17-18

Technical Specifications

Number of 
Channels: 2

Number of 
Programs: 27 preset, 3 programmable

Constant 
Current: 

Up to a resistance of Max 1000 Ohm/
channel

Maximum 
Amplitude: 99.5 mA

Intensity 
Increments: Minimum 0.5 mA

Max Pulse 
Duration/
Width: 

400 μ seconds

Frequency: 1-120 Hz

Power Source: 2x1.5V AA

Dimensions*: 120 x 30 x 50 mm

Weight: 180g, including 2 AA batteries

Electrical Safety 
Class: Class II, Type BF

Safety Tests: IEC 60601-1, IEC 60101-1-2

* Dimensions are listed as L x W x H

Waveforms

• Symmetrical Biphasic 100% compensated

Cefar® Rehab X2

Cefar Rehab X2 
The Cefar Rehab X2 offers 30 programs covering a large number of indications.

Features
• TENS: Cefar Flow TENS, mixed frequency

(Han-stimulation), several pain relief
programs

• NMES: Rehab programs for neurological and
orthopaedic rehabilitation

• Alternating stimulation, strength programs
with active rest, warm up, recovery and
massage programs

Technology
• Cefar Easy Touch™: Automatic Intensity

Adjustment - At the press of a button, the
intensity is automatically set and adjusted
according to the results of the Auto test
analysis Cefar Easy Touch makes treatment
easier and ensures stimulation takes place at
an optimal and effective level

• Programmable: Cefar Rehab X2 allows the
therapist to create and save three personal
programs

• Cefar Flow Tens: A preset program featuring
a comfortable stimulation method. Use both
channels at the same time to combine pain
relief with a pleasant massaging sensation.
Other advantages: backlit screen, pause
function, program lock, timer, key lock, self
check and compliance

• Two year warranty

Advantages
• Cefar Clinical Guide (CCG™): Comprehensive

information about the most common
indications can be found in the user manual.
Find guidelines and suggested programs with
photos of electrode placements for the most
common indications

• Hand Switch: The hand switch allows manual
adjustment of the contraction time in
intermittent stimulation programs, thereby
ensuring effective and personalized treatment


